
Placer  County  Library
surveying  public  to  design
services
As part of a strategic planning process, the Placer County
Library  is  implementing  a  system-wide  community  survey  to
obtain feedback from its users and non-users.

The survey will gather information about wants and needs of
the Placer County community. Library services will then be
designed around these priorities.

The  survey  is  posted  on  the  library  website  and  will  be
available in paper form in all the libraries.

To access the survey online, go to the library website and
then click on the Community Survey link.
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